NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Rev. Rubén Diaz and Hispanic Ministers to meet with
Archbishop Timothy Dolan

RUBEN DIAZ  June 23, 2009

On Wednesday, June 24 at 4pm, a historic meeting between the Hispanic evangelical
community and the new leader of the Catholic community of the City of New York will take
place at the Residence of Archbishop Timothy Dolan, located at 452 Madison Avenue,

between 50th and 51st Street in Manhattan.

This meeting has been requested, by Senator Rev. Rubén Diaz, will include Rev. Milton
Donado, President of Radio Christian Vision Intl.,, Rev. Ariel Towers, Secretary, and Rev.
Robert “Bob” Rodriguez, General Manager of the radio station. It will take place to discuss

issues which effect both communities.

In the name of the evangelical community, these leaders will formally welcome Archbishop

Dolan to New York.

For more information, please contact Senator Rev. Rubén Diaz: (718) 496-4793.



